
  September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 

Welcome to Newhouse Academy 
 
I am honoured to be Headteacher at Newhouse Academy and it is a privilege to serve our students and the 
community. 
 
As we enter our fourth year together as a team, the academy’s ‘Our People’ agenda has led to high expectations, 
which we use to hold ourselves and each other accountable.  We use the ‘Our People’ curriculum to ensure 
students are supported to achieve the highest personal development and welfare standards, which supports a 
positive culture around the academy.  Teaching staff are encouraged to be imaginative and creative in the 
classroom, to deliver motivational, engaging and inspiring lessons. 
 
Newhouse Academy, part of Hollingworth Learning Trust, is committed to providing opportunities for all students 
in a school where the values of aspiration, integrity and respect are integral; coupled with the determination to 
ensure that all students achieve their desired destinations when they leave us at the end of Year 11. 
 
Newhouse Academy was one of 50 schools nationally to receive funding from the Department for Education for a 
new school building.  I am delighted to be able to tell you that our build is well underway, with a planned opening 
date of September 2024.  This build will provide brand new facilities for Science, Technology, Music, Performing 
Arts and P.E.  In additional, we will have a new dining room, landscaped outdoor areas and a fabulous hall for 
assemblies and celebrations. 
 
We offer a full induction programme, so you can be sure of support and guidance in your new role.  Additionally, 
we offer all staff membership of a pension scheme, a wellbeing package and there is ample on-site parking.   
 
We have a fabulous team of teaching and support staff within our academy and are relentless in our pursuit of 
securing strong futures for all students.  If you have a strong character, energy, credibility and the ability to 
inspire, if you can motivate and challenge others to improve performance; then we’d love to hear from you. 
 
For further information, please visit our website www.newhouseacademy.co.uk or contact us by emailing 
Recruitment@newhouseacademy.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Alex Burnham 
Headteacher 
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